
Stephani Williams Bio 
I’ve enjoyed serving on CPYL’s Board since 2017 when I started as 10U Assistant Commissioner 
Each of my three sons played at CPYL starting at 8 and 9 years old. They have moved on, but I 
still look forward to giving back to CPYL to help make this a place where kids can safely play and 
make friendships that last a lifetime. Whether it’s picking up trash, cleaning out the bathrooms, 
or planning events, I’ll help wherever I can.  


